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LORD MAYORALTY 2017/18

City Council: 20 March 2017

LORD MAYOR SELECTION COMMMITTEE (MINUTE 4) 

(17 FEBRUARY 2017)

The Committee sought nominations for the Lord Mayoralty 2017/18. Having been nominated by 
Councillor Nicholson and seconded by Councillor Evans, it was agreed unanimously to extend a 
cordial invitation to Councillor Mrs Wendy Foster to accept the office of Lord Mayor for the 
following municipal year.

Members looked at the historic Lord Mayor Selection Committee’s minute book dating back to 1944 
and reflected on the activities of past Lord Mayors.

Councillors waited upon Councillor Mrs Wendy Foster who, on arrival, expressed her appreciation at 
the nomination which she was delighted to accept.

Agreed that it is unanimously recommended to City Council that it approves the appointment of 
Councillor Mrs Wendy Foster as Lord Mayor for the 2017/18 municipal year.


